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We had a super baking afternoon with our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home this week, making some pretty

daffodil inspired cookies, to kick off the start of our virtual trip to Wales!

Everyone enjoyed mixing and rolling out the cookie dough, and later when they'd cooled down, we decorated them with yellow,

white and orange icing. They looked fantastic!

We all enjoyed eating them with a lovely cup of tea later on in the day.

'Blasus!' as they say in Wales – delicious!

 

 


